From: Ruth Hussey

Sent: Sunday, 16 September 2012 6:18 PM

To: General Electricity Address Subject: Submission - Solar FIT QLD

Dear Sir,

We would like our situation to be considered in the decision making process for the review of the QLD FIT.

We have just recently (July 2012) installed a 5Kw PV system, designed and sized to suit our daily needs.

We are retired and our primary motivation to install Solar Power was to reduce our electricity costs and be environmentally pro-active. With the government incentives and the 44c FIT locked in we have borrowed \$12,000.00 and signed up in good faith until 2028.

We believe it is manifestly unfair, almost deceitful, to encourage users to switch energy supply to solar on the understanding that a legal contract exist for a fixed FIT rate until 2028 yet then propose to scrap the scheme.

We request that our submission be considered amongst one of many similar users and that approved arrangements are allowed to proceed under the agreed terms and conditions.

Yours faithfully

Ruth & Gerry Hussey

